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To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Comment on National Highway"s Submission
Date: 26 September 2022 15:20:25

Dear Transport Secretary,

I have read the report of the Advisory Mission and agree
that the scheme would have a negative effect on the Outstanding Universal Value of the Stonehenge component of the Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites,

and that the possibility of a southern bypass should be further explored

Yours sincerely,
Robyn Caldecott






